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It is great to have everyone back and to 

return to some form of normality. The 

children were very excited to be back with 

their friends and on such a lovely, sunny day. 

I recently wrote to you regarding the 

procedures/measures in place as we begin to 

live with Covid-19 and this letter can be found 

on the school website along with information 

about self-isolation. Children under the age 

of 18 and adults who have been vaccinated 

who have been in close contact of a positive 

case ARE allowed in school as long as they 

are well. Again the flowchart explaining this 

is on the recent letter and the school 

website. If you are unsure please contact the 

school office for further advice. 
 

 
Diary dates for the Autumn Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

21.09.2021 Flu immunization for children in 

Reception to Year 6. 

29.09.2021 Year 1 to Ash End Children’s 

Farm 

22.10.2021 School finishes 3.15 

w.c. 25.10.2020 Half term begins 

01.11.2020 (Mon) Children return 
 

 

INSET Days yet to be set = 2 days  

 

 
Activities start the week Monday 6th September 
Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday    

 

 

 

It is expected that all children will attend 

school unless they are unwell with the usual 

illnesses that affect them. If children display 

Covid-19 symptoms: high temperature, 

persistent cough and loss of taste and smell 

then please keep them off school and arrange 

for a PCR test to confirm if positive or 

negative. 

 

 
 

Our safeguarding team are always on hand to 

provide support and advice for families who 

may be experiencing difficulties. We can 

signpost services and facilities that may be 

able to help. Safeguarding Team as follows: 

Mrs C Browne – HT 

Mrs J Harris – DHT 

Mrs E Haughey – Senior Leader 

Mrs R Ford – Senior Leader 

Mr B Trew – Senior Leader 

Miss S McNiff – Nursery Manager 

Miss T Gibbs - Assistant Nursery Manager 

Dave Grove – Governor Safeguarding Lead 

 

 



 
 

Over these next few weeks we will be 

accessing our outdoor areas more frequently 

than normal. We will be providing daily 

exercise for all children. Your child will need 

to have their P.E. kit in school and left here 

for the half term.  

KS2 children will need trainers so they can 

access the field (sometimes it is a little 

muddy).  

KS1 children will need their trainers or their 

wellingtons. 

Reception children will need their wellingtons 

in every day. 

 

 
 

Please make sure that your child has an 

inhaler in school if needed. Most of these 

were sent home in June/July for home use.  

Also please inform the office for any other 

medical updates. 

 
 

 
 

A reminder that the Government are still 

funding free school meals for children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. We would 

encourage you to take advantage of this as 

this is a good saving for the family and 

ensures that your child has a healthy 

balanced meal every day. 

Please see the school website for up to 

date menus. 

 

For the rest of the school, dinners are 

priced at £2.25 per meal and our 

preferred method of payment is through 

Agora payment systems (information on 

website). 

Contact the office if you need any advice. 
 

 

If you need to speak to myself or a member 

of staff please contact the office and 

someone will telephone you back.  

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that Nuneaton and 

Bedworth Leisure Trust will be running a 

sports/arts/craft club at the school in 

holiday times. This will start in the October 

half term and further dates will be available.  

There will be special rates for the October 

half term as an introductory offer. I will send 

out the leaflets and information when they 

arrive this week.  

This club will also be available for children 

who do not attend this school so please book 

early to make sure you reserve a place – it will 

be very popular. 

Website address as follows: 

https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme 

Information is not on the site yet but will be 

by the end of the week so keep checking. 

 

 

Our Nursery is very popular and places fill up 

very quickly – usually a year in advance of the 

children starting. Please be aware if you have 

young children at home and would like a 

nursery place you will need to book them in a 

year before they are due to start. Please 

contact Miss McNiff (Nursery Manager) who 

will be able to help you. 

 

NNuurrsseerryy  PPllaacceess 

https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme


 

  CCooooll  MMiillkk    
  

Free milk is available for all children aged 

under five in school, funded by the UK 

government.  

 

In our school, this milk is provided by Cool 

Milk, the UK’s leading school milk supplier.  

 

When your child turns five, you are able to 

pay a subsidised rate for your child to 

continue to receive milk. If you wish for 

your child to continue receiving milk from 

the age of five, simply register with Cool 

Milk directly via their website 

(www.coolmilk.com). They will then contact 

you at the appropriate time to arrange 

pre-payment. 

 

AAfftteerr  sscchhooooll  CClluubbss  

Our after school multi skills clubs begin 

this week. The club for Year 1,2,3 is 

currently full however we do have some 

spaces left for the club for Year 4,5,6. If 

your child would like a place at this club 

please see the attached letter and return 

the reply slip to the school office.  

  

MMuussiicc  TTuuiittiioonn    

Music tuition for guitar and keyboard will 

start next week (week commencing 13th 

September). Parents have already been 

notified if their child has a place.  

  

  

 

 

 

 

http://www.coolmilk.com/


Y:AT/Extra Curriculum Activities/2021-22/Multi Skills/Letters/Multi-skills club (Year 4,5,6 Sept 2021) 
 

Wheelwright Lane Primary School, 

Wheelwright Lane, 

Ash Green, 

Coventry, 

CV7 9HN 

 

Telephone: 02476 364505     

Fax:            02476 364581    

Email: admin2021@welearn365.com               9th July 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Multi Skills Club   ~   Year 4, 5, 6 

 

Your child has been invited to take part in an after school club.  It is fully funded by Wheelwright Lane 

Primary school and delivered by coaches from NB Leisure Trust.  The aim of the club is to provide weekly fun 

activity sessions after school, which will include elements of agility, balance and coordination. This club is 

free of charge and details of the club are provided below: 

 

Course Name:   Multi-skills Club 

Day:    Tuesday 

Date:    7th September 2021 – 19th October 2021 inclusive 

Time:    3.15 – 4.15pm 

Venue:    Wheelwright Lane Primary School 

 

The sessions will be led by a suitably qualified and experienced coach, who will provide all the equipment 

needed.  However, your child should wear PE kit, including pumps or trainers.  You must collect your child at 

4.15pm prompt from the pedestrian entrance door. 

 

 If you would like your child to participate in this club, please be aware that places are restricted and are 

allocated on a first come first serve basis. 

 

Please return the reply slip attached to this letter to the class teacher or school office. 

 

These sessions will be based outside (weather permitting) or in a well ventilated room with high ceilings if in 

doors 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Browne 

Headteacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip  - After School Club – Multi Sports Years 4,5,6 

 

I would like my child __________________________     Year___________ 

 

to take part in the Multi Sports After School Club on Tuesday’s after school. 

From 7th September 2021 – 19th October 2021  

 

Parents Signature________________________  Date______________ 

 

Please return this reply slip to your child’s Class Teacher/School Office Thank you                                                  
 

 

 

 

mailto:admin2021@welearn365.com

